
  
Customer Notice: Product Recall 
  
 

 
 
 
  
Krispy Kreme has taken the decision to recall a small batch of their KRUMBLED with KitKat® single 
doughnut on a precautionary basis due to traces of hazelnuts (nuts), given they are a potential health 
risk for anyone with an allergy. 
  
This isolated issue only concerns the following product:  KRISPY KREME KRUMBLED with KitKat® 
DOUGHNUTS SOLD IN CIRCLE K STORES LOCATED IN Circle K Ballacolla AND Circle K Fermoy ON 
1st April 2024. 
  
No other Krispy Kreme products are affected by this issue. 
  
Our advice to consumers 
  
If you have bought the above product, do not eat it. Instead contact Krispy Kreme customer services 
for a full refund. Email: customerservice@krispykreme.ie  or phone 015 060 661. 
  
Krispy Kreme takes its responsibilities to consumers extremely seriously and always aims to ensure 
the highest possible standards of product safety. We are very sorry for any inconvenience or 
disappointment this product recall may cause you. 
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